Summer Updates!

July 2022

Dear Village School Families,

I hope everyone is having a wonderful summer and enjoying the beautiful weather! I am writing with a few reminders and updates for you.

Summer Reading and Library information:

The list for summer reading is attached here:

https://sites.google.com/marbleheadschools.org/village-school-learning-common/summer-reading

A reminder that Our Village School Library is open during the month of July on Wednesdays. Students can stop by and check out books for summer. In addition, if students need a little extra support reading *Linked*, Mrs. Pruett and Mrs. Kraft will be hosting a small reading group during our open hours. The library will be open on **Wednesdays**, **July 20th and 27th from 8:30-10:00 am**.

Summer counseling support:

Beginning on Monday, July 19th, Alison Carey will be available for any assistance regarding social/emotional support. Ms. Carey is available after ESY (summer school programming) from 1-2:30 on Mondays and Tuesdays. This will run through August 11th. This assistance is available to all students.

Class assignments and supply lists:

In mid-August, we will send another update to families including how to access class assignments on ASPEN. There is no information currently in ASPEN so please don't get caught in the anxiety of constantly checking. We promise to let you know when this will be available and is all set!

That's it for now!! Enjoy relax and keep reading!

Sincerely,

Mandy Murphy Village School Principal

